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You have to figure out a way to do electronic signatures for ballot initiatives and voting. The
"commoner" had the opportunity to make laws through initiatives. That is no longer possible
due to the power of the special interest to make it impossible to get any kind of initiative
passed [Amendment 71] Making the signatures available electronically would level the
playing field again.

Best,
/Peter Coulter
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